
Public Works to replace streetlight 
Issued: Jan. 22, 2021 
 
The Tinley Park Public Works Department will replace a knocked-down 
streetlight on 80th Street near 179th Street on Tuesday, Jan. 26. Work is 
scheduled to begin between 9 to 11 a.m. 
 
Due to the location of the pole and its proximity to power lines, ComEd must 
disconnect the power in order for the new pole to be installed. ComEd has 
contacted the residents most likely to be affected, including those who live 
on Nielsen Drive, Mallow Drive, Navajo Trace, Blarney Road, Cork Road and 
Killarney Court. 
 
The Village apologizes for any inconvenience this work may cause. 


